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Date   April 21, 2016 
 
 
 

 
David W. Collins 
5740 Uptain Road 
Chattanooga, TN 37411-4012 
 
Dear David: 
 
Thank you for submitting Employee Suggestion Number 50-20-13-006, dated 
October 16, 2012, which suggests ‘Digital Date Stamp of Returns’. We are 
pleased to inform you that your suggestion has been recommended for adoption. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Employee Suggestion Program.  We 
encourage your continued participation in the program and welcome any 
additional suggestions you may have to improve the efficiency of the Service. 
You will be notified of any delays in the processing of your cash award. 
  
If you have any questions concerning this suggestion, please contact Sandra 
O’Shea 859-669-3767. 
      
     Sincerely,  
      
      
      
     Scott Prentky 

SB/SE Director, Collection  
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